YK OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSIGHN
}/’ HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Aug. 15, 19638

Humble 0il & Refining Co.
Box 2347
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. R. Alworth
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to your letter of August 13, 1963, this is to advise
that your Federal Fopeano Well No. 4 located in Unit P of Section
26, T~20-8, R-}z{g, Eumont Pool, will remain claseified as an
oil well. However, I would like to point out that during the
months of April, May and June of 1963 this well produced with a
ratio in excess of 100,000 to 1. Also, during the year of 1962
the ratio averaged over 100,000 to 1. Therefore, if this well

is to remain classified as an oil well, I would suggest that it
be produced as such. .

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

JDR/me
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